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September 19, 2009

Stephen Meyers, R.Ph.
[redacted]

Re: Surrender of Pharmacist Registration - Complaint Docket No. PHA-2009-0120 -

Dear Mr. Meyers:

The Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board) is in receipt of your Massachusetts Pharmacist
Registration No. 14094 (exp. 12/31/2010) which you surrendered to the Board, effective on
mailing date August 22, 2009, in response to above-referenced pending Complaint Docket
No. PHA-2009-0120 (the Complaint).

Please be advised that the Board has accepted the surrender of your pharmacist
registration on the terms and condition that you understand and agree your surrender is
voluntarily tendered; that registration surrender is considered to be a disciplinary action
depriving you of all privileges of registration; that the surrender is not subject to
reconsideration or judicial review; that you are not currently licensed in any other
jurisdiction as a pharmacist or pharmacy technician; and that the Board will not review
any application for licensure or registration as a pharmacist or pharmacy technician in the
future.

If you do not agree to the above described terms and conditions by which the Board has accepted
the surrender of your pharmacist registration in resolution of the Complaint, you must notify the
Board in writing at the address above within 30 days of the date of this letter. If the
Complaint is not resolved by agreement with the Board, the Board will refer the matter to the
Office of Public Protection for the initiation of formal adjudicatory proceedings seeking
discipline of your pharmacist license. ' '




@ Please be advised if the Board will close the Complaint as a “voluntarily surrender” on
: October 19, 2009 if you have not otherwise notified the Board by that date.

Very truly yourg,
T Dellyn

James M. DeVita, R.Ph.
President -

cc: William H. Sims, Esq.
SIMS & SIMS LLP

52 Arlington St. -
Brockton, MA 02114
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